
	

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
Dear All,  
 
This week’s update: 
 
Survey Work – Ariston Site  
 
Herts County Council has commissioned further survey work of the Ariston site and in 
particular the Heathlands Drive area. Works started earlier this week and should complete 
shortly. This commission is part of HCC’s work to complete the mapping of their site.   
 
Investigation Works – Fontmell Area 
 
We still expect to receive results at the end of February or beginning of March. There might 
be a slight delay as some further tests are being carried out on soil samples taken from the 
area. We will continue to keep you updated with any progress and will discuss the results 
with all residents as soon as we are able to.  
 
Utilities 
 
We understand that some equipment from utility companies still remains on site. We are 
chasing this up with the relevant companies to try and get it cleared up.  
 
Lighting 
 
The new lighting rig has now been installed on site. This should be slightly quieter than the 
previous rig but will still be as effective. 
 
We have also been informed that the cone lights have not been working properly. We have 
raised this with Amey and they will replace the batteries in the next few days.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Helen Wright and Angela Bucksey    
 
Helen Wright (Policy, Partnerships & Economic Development Manager, St Albans City & District 
Council)  
Angela Bucksey (Assistant Director - Property, Resources & Performance, Hertfordshire County 
Council)  

To: Residents of Fontmell and Bridle Close 
 
Copied to: Councillors Mills, Curthoys, 
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